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Attn: City Council, Mayor, City Engineer,

It is my understanding that Greg Gibson owns the house at the corner of Fruitridge and Hudson, which is the northeast
corner of the Paddock at the Park (apartment complex). This house is across Hudson from St. Marks Church on Fruitridge.
As you can see in the pictures, very easy to connect a road to Hudson and dump all kinds of traffic into Edgewood Grove
and on to Fruitridge. Has the City of Terre Haute studied this possibility in their traffic study? Are there any guarantees
that this connection to Hudson will not be done in the future?

Additionally, has anyone checked with Indiana American Water to verify that adding 93 more homes and 176 apartments
would not put a strain on their infrastructure?

Kevin Barr









